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November 12, 1975 

NOV13M975 
Mr. Benard C. Rusche 
Director of Nuclear Reactor Regulation 
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission.  
Washington, D. C. 20555 

Re: Oconee Nuclear Station \ \' 

Docket Nos. 50-269,50-270, and 50-287 
McGuire Nuclear Station DOCKETED 

Docket Nos. 50-369, and 50-370 

Dear Mr. Rusche: 

On May 5, 1975, the Nuclear Regulatory Commission published in fhe Fed tdk Register an amendment to Title 10, Chapter I, Code of Federal Regulations, 3 
Part 50 to add a new Appendix I to 10 CFR Part 50. The effective dat'e6f 
this amendment was June 4, 1975. Section V.B of the new Appendix I requir d that: 

For each light-water-cooled nuclear power reactoi constructed
pursuant to a permit for which application was filed prior to 
January 2, 1971, the holder of the permit or license authorizing 
operation of the reactor shall, within a period of twelve months 
from June 4, 1975, file with the Commission: 

1. Such information as is necessary to evaluate the means 
employed for keeping radioactivity in effluents to un
restricted areas as low as practicable, including all 
such information as is required by 50.34 a (b) and (c) 
not already contained in his application; and 

2. Plans and proposed technical specifications developed 
for the purpose of keeping releases of radioactive 
materials to unrestricted areas during normal reactor 
operations, including expected operational occurrences, 
as low as practicable.  

Duke Power Company's Oconee Nuclear Station, operating pursuant to the provisions of Facility Operating Licenses DPR-38, -47 and -55, and McGuire Nuclear Station, 
under construction pursuant to the provisions of Construction Permits CPPR-83 and -84, are affected by Section V.B of Appendix I. Accordingly, initial actions had begun to demonstrate compliance with the provisions of Appendix I when a June 17, 1975 letter from Mr. Daniel R. Muller, Assistant Director for Environmental Projects, Division of Reactor Licensing, was received. This letter stated that the 
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staff was in the process of developing specific procedures which would include 

consideration of the Appendix I guidelines, and expected to have specific 

guidance available by September, 1975. The letter further stated that the 

staff's request and schedule for specific information would be transmitted after 

development of the specific review procedures previously mentioned.  

To date, no information has been received from the Commission. Consequently, our 

plans for demonstrating compliance with Appendix I cannot be finalized. It is, 

therefore, requested that the Commission issue as soon as practicable the specific 

review procedures and the requests for specific information to be applied to 

applicants and licensees subject to Section V.B of Appendix I. If this issuance 

is expected to be delayed, in the interim it is requested that the Commission ad

vise of the anticipated date for the release of the requested information and of 

the anticipated nature of the information.  

Ve truly yours, 

William 0. Parker, Jr.


